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Withdrawal Exhibit 

 
 On May 22, 2023, TEGNA, Inc. (“TEGNA”) terminated the Agreement and Plan of 
Merger (“Agreement”), dated as of February 22, 2022 (as amended on March 10, 2022), by and 
among TEGNA, Teton Parent Corp. (“Parent”), Teton Merger Corp., certain subsidiaries of 
Parent, certain affiliates of Standard General L.P., CMG Media Corporation (“CMG”), and 
certain of CMG’s subsidiaries, and pursuant to which the underlying and concurrently filed-
applications with respect to stations currently licensed to subsidiaries of TEGNA were filed.  In 
light of the termination of the Agreement, TEGNA hereby withdraws the underlying application. 


